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Bill S998

Katherine,

A few of us have been working with motorcycle dealers to help get their display bill passed. The real
story was Jim Wertman with Carolina Honda had spoke to me about being able to display
motorcycles but the current law would not allow him or any other motorcycle dealer to display them
offsite.

So | asked him to come to the state house and after walking around we went to his Senator Katrina
Shealy and she sponsored the bill. It has now passed both the senate and just passed the third
reading in the house. | was wondering if you could pass this information on to the appropriate
Governors staff and see if she will be willing to sign this important bill. | have attached the most
current information and also some of the facts about this bill that Jim put together.

If you have any questions let me know,
Thanks,
Ralph Bell

ABATE of South Carolina Sate Coordinator
(803) 556-2354
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